
          

           

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

9.7.24 – Year 6 Production 

1.45pm and 6.30pm – Tickets 

coming soon! 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 01253 761022/01253 763601 

The Office is open 8.30am – 4.30pm 

 Stanley Website 

 Synergy Website 

 Office Email Address 

 Facebook Page 

 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

FRIDAY 5TH JULY 2024 

 

COMMUNICATION 

We are moving towards streamlining our communication to 

you all. This is combined with the fact that we need to save 

money on printing in addition to becoming more 

environmentally friendly in our use of paper.  In order to 

ensure you receive letters from school, please ensure that the 

email address you have provided is correct and that you 

check your emails in order not to miss any communication. If 

you have any problems with this please let us know so we can 

support you. Thank you for your co-operation. 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 
It has been a pleasure over the last few weeks to read the 

end of year reports for our children.  I know that we will have 

some very proud parents/carers this weekend.   

 

All Primary Guardians will be able to view their child’s End of 

Year Report on the Arbor Parent Portal. Attendance records 

will come home with your child.  Children in Reception 

(Foundation stage profile results, Y1 (phonics screening) and 

Year 4 (Multiplication Check) will also have their end of year 

assessments included. 

 

Year 6 will have their attendance records, teacher 

assessments and SATs results next week as we do not receive 

SATs results until Tuesday. If you need any support accessing 

the Arbor app please contact the school office. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

We know it is the time of year that you will be thinking about 

the purchase of uniform.  Please can I remind you of the 

uniform requirements for school and draw your attention to the 

fact that there should be no earrings worn for school other 

than small studs (these must be removed for PE).  Again, I know 

parents/carers often consider using the summer holiday period 

for piercings to support the fact that earrings can be removed 

by the time we return to school in September. 

We also have a selection of pre-loved uniform that 

parents/carers often take, if this is something you are 

interested in, please just pop into the office or send a request 

by email and we will see if we can supply it to you. 

For more information on our Uniform Policy, please click here. 

 

 

 

http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
https://www.seteducation.org.uk/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/serve_file/26065191


 

 
 

REMINDERS 
- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send ANY TYPE OF 

NUTS/FOOD INCLUDING NUTS into 

school. 

- Please can we remind parents 

NOT to send sweets or chocolate 

bars into school with their child 

for snacktimes/lunchtimes. 

- Due to the children having no 

access to water fountains, please 

make sure your child brings a 

drink of water to school – NO 

FIZZY DRINKS. 

- Our school has a strict ‘No 

Smoking/Vaping’ policy. Please 

can we remind parents NOT TO 

SMOKE OR VAPE on our grounds. 

- Please remember, if your child 

has had a case of sickness or 

diarrhoea, our policy is to stay off 

for 48 hours since the last 

episode. 

- To report an absence – please 

call 01253 761022 and select 

‘Option 1’. Please also let us 

know in advance of any 

appointments/reasons for 

collecting your child early. 

- If your child requires medicine 

to be given in school please 

email us with the following 

details: 

1. Name of child and class 

2. Name of medicine 

3. Dose 

4. Time to be given 

5. Dates to be given 

ALL MEDICINE SHOULD BE 

BROUGHT TO AND COLLECTED 

FROM THE OFFICE BY AN ADULT. 

 

 

 

PTFA BALLOON RACE 

 

 

BOOK SALE 

Our house captains are holding a book sale for the junior 

children (Y3/4/5/6) at playtime on Thursday 11th July.  The 

books will be on sale for either 10p or 20p.  They are books 

that are no longer required in our reading scheme or library 

provision.   

 

PARKING 

Please can we just remind you to be considerate of our 

residents at drop off/pick up times. Please do not park over 

driveways/on double yellow lines. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.balloonrace.net/spsp/


 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work 

together to provide emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are 

called to an incident of domestic abuse, where there are children in the household who have 

experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) before the child or 

children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the 

child’s circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 

 

 

 


